Policy Minutes

January 20, 2011

Present: Joe Phelan, Elissa Cascio, and Karen Hatter

POLICY # 1222 - BOOSTER  ORGANIZATIONS

The committee continues to review Policy #1222. We are considering revising the language of this policy such that other groups may be allowed to be considered for Booster Club status. 

A benefit to a qualifying organization would be that it would no longer need to include the "disclaimer" on materials distributed by the RCSD, and could have more of a presence on our web site.

If applicability is extended, we would need to have specific criteria for each group to meet prior to becoming a Board approved Booster Club. 

· The mission and goals of a group applying for Booster status need to meet our Mission, Vision and Core Values for the RSCD.

· BOE will review each Board Approved Booster Club on a annual basis to ensure the goals continue to align with the school district's.

· Liability insurance will be provided by the Booster Club.

Joe continues to update the committee on new information concerning concussions, and a possible need for a policy. Further information from the State is needed before we can begin formulating a policy.

Plan to review any upcoming policies reflecting the procedures recommended by the Comptroller's Office as a result of the Audit.

Next Scheduled meeting for Policy is February 10, 2011

· Continue our discussion on Policy #1222

Submitted by Karen Hatter

